
Walking School Bus Kick-off 
WL Henry Elementary School 

Learn more about Hillsboro’s Safe Routes to School at Hillsboro-Oregon.gov/SRTS or call  503-681-6146. 

WL Henry kicked off their Walking School Bus program in January 2019 

with a rally and two walking events.  

Rally 

On January 11th, 48 community members attended a rally to learn 

about the new walking school bus program and practice pedestrian 

safety skills.   

Walking School Bus 

WL Henry students and parents were joined by Sparty from Hillsboro 

High School and Hillsboro High School’s leadership students for their 

first walking school bus event on January 16th. This was a great 

opportunity to encourage student fitness and teach safe walking skills. 

This walking program will occur weekly throughout the school year.  


